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Thanks!

Kathy Halvey Gibson
Deputy Director

Division of Systems Analysis

Kathy, Gibson @nrc.go,;
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From: Brock, Terry
Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2010 10:04 AM
To: Gibson, Kathy
Subject: RE: INPUT NEEDED'- Possible Future Commission Meetings

Hi Kathy,

The grant should be in place by September and then committee selection begins. The committee selection
usually takes 1 month, but we anticipate this to be a contentious process so we are thinking 3 months. The
first meeting should be in DC in January 2011, followed by four additional meetings in Chicago, Boston,
Atlanta, and LA over the next 12 months.

Terry Brock, Ph.D.
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington D.C. 20555
Mail Stop CSB-3A07
phone: 301-251-7487

From: Gibson, Kathy
Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2010 8:38 AM
To: Brock, Terry
Subject: FW: INPUT NEEDED - Possible Future Commission Meetings

Do we have any sense of a timeline/schedule from NAS yet? Thanks!
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Kathy Halvey Gibson
Deputy Director

Division of Systems Analysis

Kathy.Gibson@:nrc.gov
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From: Sheron, Brian
Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2010 7:39 AM
To: Case, Michael; Coe, Doug; Coffin, Stephanie; Gibson, Kathy; Lui, Christiana; Lyons, James; Muessle, Mary; Richards,
Stuart; Santiago, Patricia; Uhle, Jennifer
Subject: FW: INPUT NEEDED - Possible Future Commission Meetings

We will obviously probably have an RES program review meeting in the February, 2011 time frame. Presuming
we go forward with the SOARCA uncertainty study, that would put the completion of SOARCA also in the early
Spring, 2011 time frame. Do we anticipate having a public briefing for the Commission on this? Somehow I
think it would be good to showcase a project we've been working on for 5+ years. Also, do we anticipate we
will have anything to report out on the phase-1 part of the Cancer study before June, 2011?

From: Giessner, John
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2010 4:29 PM
To: Santiago, Patricia; Hilton, Nick; Zimmerman, Roy; Campbell, Andy; Sheron, Brian; Lyons, James; McCrary, Cheryl
Subject: FW: INPUT NEEDED - Possible Future Commission Meetings

For your planning.- if you could get back to me by the 291h, I'll collate the input.

Jack

John (lack) Giessner
Executive Technical Assistant (on rotation)
EDO Office
301-415-2176 office

From: Andersen, James
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2010 2:34 PM
To: EDOTBPM Distribution
Cc: Mamish, Nader; Bavol, Rochelle
Subject: INPUT NEEDED - Possible Future Commission Meetings

All, we have been asked to provide input regarding future Commission meetings from January to June 2011.
Please work with your offices and provide input to me by July 30th. I have attached a document which
contains some meetings that have been discussed. Please include with the input the topic, the timeframe
desired, and whether is it tied to a paper or rule that will be coming before the Commission.

I will consolidate the list and send it to SECY.

Thanks,
Jim A.
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